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Hay 5th, 1927.

. i). McLennan, Esq., 
Executive Secretary, 
Graduates’ Society,
Ile G ill University.

Dear Hr. McLennan:-
Thank you very much indeed 

for going to Auburn to examine the Grouse 
collection, 
farenas to it.

I ha’Te your note to-day with re-

1 have no doubt it is 
worth tho money wo are paying for it.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.

Correspondence on Mr. Glassco’s file 
May 5th, 1927.
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